From: Manzano, Juan 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 12:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Emirates Gala August 6th, 2014 

Steve,

             In honor of new nonstop service from Chicago to Dubai, I attended the Emirates Gala event at Navy Pier on Wednesday, August 6th. 

I would like to point out that I did not accept the gift bag that was distributed at the event. 

Should you need additional information please feel free to contact me. 

 
​Thanks, 

Juan Manzano

Intergovernmental Affairs

Chicago Department of Aviation 

